

8. MH HKI 21-22 E6

Mark the letter A,B,C,or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. compass B. homework C. someone D. wonderful
2. A. study B. lunch C. subject D. computer

Mark the letter A,B,C,or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

3. A. wardrobe B. clever C. amazing D. classmate
4. A. waterfall B. appearance C. remember D. between

Mark the letter A,B,C,or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

5. My classmates and I often _____ shorts and T-shirts when we go camping.

A. wear B. am wearing C. wears D. wearing

6. _____ mother is my teacher of English.

A. Mai B. Mai' C. Mai's D. Mais

7. There are some pictures _____ the wall in the living room of my house.

A. in B. on C. of D. to

8. My friend Tania is very _____. She is good at learning things.

A. creative B. patient C. shy D. clever

9. There _____ two pencils on the desk.

A. are B. is C. was D. being

10. Listen! The teacher _____ the lesson to us.

A. explain B. is explaining C. explains D. to explain

11. The room my family often get together and watch TV is _____.

A. bedroom B. bathroom C. toilet D. living room

12. You must _____ your hands before meals.

A. washing B. to wash C. washes D. wash

13. We're lost. Please give me the _____

A. plaster B. suncream C. compass D. backpack

14. The USA has _____ natural wonders.

A. much B. many C. a few D. a little

15. This street is _____ than that one.

A. more crowded B. most crowded C. the crowded D. crowded

16. Living in the suburb is incredibly _____.

A. terrible B. noisy C. peaceful D. narrow

Mark the letter A,B,C,or D on your answer sheet to indicate the option that best completes each of the following exchanges.

17. **Vy:** Duy! You look smart! **Duy:** _____ .

A. Thank you. B. Congratulation! C. That's right. D. Oh, sorry.

18. Would you like to sit down ? We have lots of food.

- _____ . We're going to the bookshop.

A. Hello B. Bye C. Thanks D. Sorry, we can't

Mark the letter A,B,C,or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

19. I like playing badminton with my father.

A. do B. study C. love D. have

20. She wants to put on her new uniform on the first day at school.

A. make B. go C. wear D. study

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

21. Jim went for a walk and found a big box between some rocks.

- A. same B. small C. large D. modern

22. I think this film is very interesting.

- A. caring B. active C. different D. boring

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction

23. I usually do football with my friends every day.

- A. usually B. do C. with D. friends

24. My house is between the supermarket with the bookshop.

- A. is B. between C. the D. with

25. There are a table and a chair in Nick's bed room.

- A. table B. in C. are D. chair

26. Now, Lien and Linh is skipping rope in the schoolyard.

- A. skipping B. is C. Now D. in

Read the following passage and the mark letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Vietnamese has a lot of tradition at Tet. They believe that the first-footer of a family determines their luck for the next year. Usually, people will invite a good-tempered, moral (đạo đức) and successful person to visit their houses. During Tet, people visit relatives and friends to exchange best wishes. Children will dress in new clothes. They will receive lucky money for good blessings (may mắn, phúc lành). Family gathering is really important because it's time family members get together after a long year. At Tet every house is usually decorated by flowers and colored lights.

27. Who determine fortune for a new year?

- A. a tradition B. a first-footer C. a morality D. a success

28. What is the personality of a first footer?

- A. good-tempered B. moral C. successful D. all are correct

29. Will children wear new clothes?

- A. No, they won't B. Yes, he is C. Yes, they will D. No, he isn't

30. Why is family gathering important?

- A. Because it's long B. Because people can get together
C. Because family members can celebrate birthday D. Because a long year is important

31. What is used to decorate a house?

- A. bamboo B. furniture C. flowers D. food

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

Hello. I'm Elsa. I'm from Chicago. This _____ (32) the picture of Alice, my best friend. She lives _____ (33) Los Angeles. You can see she is really fit. She _____ (34) oval face, brown eyes and straight nose. She's very kind and creative. We have been pen pals _____ (35) more than five years. This summer vacation, she's going _____ (36) me. We are going to the Ho Chi Minh mausoleum to visit Uncle Ho. I'm so excited to see her soon.

32. A. is B. are C. be D. being
33. A. at B. on C. in D. to
34. A. has B. makes C. goes D. does
35. A. of B. in C. since D. for
36. A. visit B. to visit C. visiting D. visits

Mark the letter A,B,C or D to indicate the sentence that it means the same as the sentence printed before it

37. His house has a TV, a table, a chair and a cupboard

- A. There is a TV, a table, a chair and a cupboard in his house.
- B. There are a TV, a table, a chair and a cupboard in his house.
- C. There am a TV, a table, a chair and a cupboard in his house.
- D. There has a TV, a table, a chair and a cupboard in his house.

38. The cap is on the pillow.

- A. The pillow is under the cap.
- B. The pillow is next to the cap.
- C. The cap is in front of the pillow.
- D. The cap is behind the pillow.

39. My school is bigger than her school.

- A. My school is smaller than her school
- B. Her school is smaller than my school
- C. Her school is bigger than my school
- D. My school is not bigger than her school

40. Elizabeth has wavy hair.

- A. Wavy hair has Elizabeth.
- B. Elizabeth's wavy girl.
- C. Elizabeth's hair is wavy.
- D. Elizabeth loves hair.